Dilly Deblase

From: Anna McCaffrey <boh@chilmarkma.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 3:19 PM

To: ‘Tim Carroll’

Cc: ‘Dilly Deblase'; FACmanager@chilmarkma.gov

Subject: Board of Health Memo to the Select Board re: electric hand dryers

Good afternoon Tim,

At our last Board of Health meeting on 07/26/23, the Board discussed the recent restroom accident at the town hall and
the septic emergency work that had to be done, i.e., changing the piping from the restroom to the septic.
The Board supports installing the electric hand dryers to help alleviate pressure on the town hall's septic system.

Thank you,

Anna McCaffrey

Board of Health Inspector / Administrator
Town of Chilmark

508-645-2105



